
 
 

Payment Policy 

Choir Members 
Choir members pay an annual subscription which is spread over 12 months at 
£22.50/month, paid by standing order (£270/year).  

 

This is equivalent to six half terms a year @ £45/term (£270/year).  

It may be helpful to think that being a member of FCGC is like attending an adult 
education class.  You would have to pay for a full term regardless of the number of 
times you attend the class. 

 

If you are going to miss a complete half term, you may withhold £45, but if you are 
going to attend any part of a half term there is no fee deduction. (Please see table 
below) Term dates will be notified on our website. 

  

If you are going to be away for a long period, please let Georgie or Ruth know. 
Please plan ahead as fees cannot be refunded. 

 

If you decide that you never want to come to choir again you are free to cancel your 
standing order. 

 

It really helps with our accounts if you set up the standing order for the 1st of the 
month. 

 

The bank details are: 

Mrs Beverley Adewole 

Sort code 60 83 71 

Business Account 61645600 

 

Drop-Ins 
Everyone is invited to a free taster session. After that you can join the choir, or we 
welcome anyone who wants to come along on an occasional Wednesday.  The fee 
for this drop-in is £15 payable on the day. These visitors will be able to fully 
participate in the workshops, but will not become choir members, will not have 
access to songs on website and will not be able to perform in concerts. 

 



To make it easier to understand: 

We meet for 36 weeks of the year (usually three 12 week terms). 

The cost of being a member is based on each session costing £7.50  

£7.50 x 36 = £270 - this is the annual fee 

£270 ÷ 12 = £22.50 - this is the monthly fee 

 

If you are going to be away for ALL of a half term, please cancel your payments 

according to this table: 

Half term Miss these months 

1st Spring half term January, February 

2nd Spring half term March, April 

1st Summer half term May, June 

2nd Summer half term July, August 

1st Winter half term September, October 

2nd Winter half term November, December 

 

Please don’t hesitate to ask Georgie, Ruth or Ley if you have any questions. 


